
American Girl’s new “I Can” bracelet program 
is helping to fund Girls Incorporated—an 
organization that strongly supports abortion. A 
Girls Inc. Advocacy Statement states clearly:

“Girls Incorporated supports a woman’s 
freedom of choice, a constitutional right
established by the U.S. Supreme Court in
1973 in Roe vs. Wade.”
Source: http://www.girlsinc.com/ic/page.php?id=4.3.4

Since American Girl has chosen to fund an 
organization that supports the killing of unborn 
children, including 1,800 little girls every day, 
we are calling for a boycott of American Girl 
through this 2005 Christmas shopping season.

We ask that you do not patronize American 
Girl Place or purchase dolls, books or 
accessories from American Girl as long as 
they remain affiliated with Girls, Inc.

Please contact American Girl to express your 
disappointment over their association with 
Girls Inc. and their refusal to end it.

Ellen Brothers, President
American Girl
8400 Fairway Place
Middleton, WI 53562
Tel: 1-800-845-0005
or 608-836-4848
ellen.brothers@americangirl.com

For information on abortion and
the pro-life movement contact:

Pro-Life Action League
6160 N. Cicero Ave.
Chicago, IL 60646
773-777-2900
info@prolifeaction.org
www.prolifeaction.org

You Have Betrayed our Trust.
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